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Dear Lagway Parents,

I hope you have enjoyed summertime so far. I've seen several kiddos around town but would love to hear from others. I don't know
about you, but receiving mail is still fun to me. Here is the school's address if your child wants to write a few lines. Great teaching
opportunity for letter writing, addressing an envelope, and using a postage stamp! I send this message every summer and love the
letters I receive.

11505 Pine Valley Drive-Conroe 77304

The beginning of the school year is "chock-full" of communication with old and new information so I try to spread it out some until
school starts. Our website always has information and updates too. School supply lists are here or check our Lagway website. We are
super excited about Mabel's Labels this year. Our Lost and Found gets simply "out of control" so we're hoping these labels will help us
return school items to their rightful owners, plus you're supporting our school.

Mark your calendar for our Meet the Teacher dates from 5:30-7:00 PM.

August 10th-Kindergarten, First, and Second Grades

August 11th-Third, Fourth, and Fifth Grades

If you have an incoming kindergarten student, please join me on August 4th at 5:30 PM for a short parent meeting. This is an
opportunity to hear ALL about your child's upcoming school year.

Our car rider line runs very smoothly when all the stars align...Just kidding! We really do have a great system in place, but we need
your help. If your child is going to be a car rider in the afternoons, you need a car rider sign. Please sign up here through
SchoolPay.com so we can get our signs printed and ready for you to pick up at Meet the Teacher. Please don't let SchoolPay deceive
you. You do not have to pay for a car rider sign. We use the SchoolPay platform for many purposes to help us stay organized. 

I'm already looking forward to seeing the kids in about six weeks! It'll go by fast so enjoy the sweet summertime.

Happy 4th of July! 

Mrs. Wilder

 

 

 

Attachments:
 messages/attachments/e5bbedd32e06f5890a41424d27d2ccf3/Summer_Info-Parents.png (355.2 KB)
 messages/attachments/41d7d3b47cbf51bc31171752a07f8034/Parent_Supporter_Flyer.pdf (708.8 KB)

You are receiving this email because of your relationship with LAGWAY ELEMENTARY. If you wish to stop receiving email updates sent through the Blackboard
service, please unsubscribe.
LAGWAY ELEMENTARY | 11505 Pine Valley Drive, Conroe, TX 77304 | 936-228-7715

https://www.google.com/maps/search/11505+Pine+Valley+Drive-Conroe+77304?entry=gmail&source=g
https://www.willisisd.org/cms/lib/TX50000123/Centricity/ModuleInstance/22401/23-24%20School%20Supply%20LAGWAY%206.21.23.pdf
https://www.willisisd.org/site/default.aspx?PageType=3&DomainID=3958&ModuleInstanceID=22401&ViewID=6446EE88-D30C-497E-9316-3F8874B3E108&RenderLoc=0&FlexDataID=28269&PageID=9880
http://schoolpay.com/
https://storage.googleapis.com/pt06-2/messages/attachments/e5bbedd32e06f5890a41424d27d2ccf3/Summer_Info-Parents.png
https://storage.googleapis.com/pt06-2/messages/attachments/41d7d3b47cbf51bc31171752a07f8034/Parent_Supporter_Flyer.pdf
https://willisisd.parentlink.net/main/unsubscribe?a=all&d=ODY0MTk2OQ%3D%3D%0A

